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From the desk of:
Judge Norman L. Utter
May 5, 1978

Dr. Hector Garcia, M.D.
1315 Bright
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Hector:

Congratulations on being nominated as a
recipient of the Young Lawyers Liberty Bell
Award. I am sincerely proud of the legal
profession and the young lawyers for at last
recognizing the contributions which you have
made to our community in an honest and
courageous manner and always doing so within
the confines of the law. This acknowledgment
of your efforts in this manner has been long
overdue.

Congratulations once again.

Kin~ 'st personal regards,

111'~Iti/1
~~rman L/. Utter
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